Texas Master Naturalist Brazos Valley Chapter
Minutes of Meeting Held Thursday, June 9, 2011
Attendees: Olivia Ash, Jo Anne Bates, Dwight Bohlmeyer, Connie Flickinger, Molly Harris, Linda Jones, Terry Junek, Madge Luquette, Charlene Lusk, Bruce Neville, Jean Paul, Jay Pritchard, Janet Quiram, Randy Williams, Mary Dabney Wilson, Marilyn Yeager. Guest: Scott Shafer.
In the absence of President Steve Simcik, Vice President Randy Williams called the meeting to order at 6:40 pm. 
Reports: 

Secretary: The amended minutes for April 14 as well as the minutes for May 12th were moved for approval by Dwight Bohlmeyer and seconded by Jo Anne Bates. The Secretary stated that the most recent minutes posted on the TMN website were from the January meeting and was told to check with Amanda Chau regarding posting the minutes from February through June. 

Treasurer: The June balance is $4,057.23 following the payment of 4 gift cards. 39 members have paid their 2011 dues.

Outreach: 

80 participants attended the first Junior Master Naturalist open house on June 7th. We still need volunteers for the Tuesday night sessions that will run through June 28th. Hopefully the program will be continued at the BV Natural History Museum now that the Blinn Aquatic Center is no longer available. 

We received a letter from the El Camino River TMN Chapter in appreciation for our help during the Milam County Nature Festival. 

Training:  Letters have gone out to potential fall class speakers. We still need one for Mammals.

Membership:  No report.

Advance Training:  Speaker tonight:  Scott Shafer on the topic of “Considering Urban Design.”


Volunteer Services:  No committee meeting yet. 


Jr. Master Naturalist Day Camp: July 3-7, July 9.  The Museum may need us for its Day Care 
program.


Carter Creek Trail: General cleanup. The County says to do only trash pick-up and mulch.


Social:  The June 10-12 camp out in Dripping Springs has been postponed.

Website:  No chair yet. 

Historian:  We are regrouping. Terry Junek will contact us.
Old Business:  When the Museum Director returns, she will select the projector for purchase.
New Business:  
The RBAS will not be conducting meetings or programs in July or August. However, the Saturday morning Birding will continue.
Be thinking of suggested topics for Advanced Training sessions. We need to gear up for the fall. 
A motion was made by Jean Paul to adjourn and was seconded by Mary Dabney Wilson. The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Molly Harris, Secretary
